Mail

From: mail@boaq.qld.gov.au

Sent: Monday, 6 April 2020 4:49 PM

To: Mail

Subject: BOAQ - March 2020 Newsletter



March 2020



Dear Architect

Delay in BOAQ Registration Renewals 2020/21 year

Please note that as a result of the ongoing COVID-19 pandemic and in consultation with the Queensland Government, the Board of Architects of Queensland (BOAQ) is delaying the open of its 2020/21 Queensland architect registration renewal period by a few weeks.

Usually, BOAQ sends out renewal notices via email on 1 April. We are now expecting this open date to be closer to May this year.

Once we have opened renewals, Application for Renewal Forms will be emailed to all registered Queensland architects, and you will be able to renew online, or by mail, as usual. N.B. The office is closed to visitors.

Your current registration remains in effect through to 30 June 2020.

Ensure you are ready for renewal

In preparation for renewals, BOAQ encourages you to sign in to the <u>BOAQ web portal</u> and make sure your contact details are up-to-date, including in particular your preferred email address, to ensure you receive your renewal notice.

Covid-19 Response

In relation to issues relevant to BOAQ and architects during the COVID-19 management period, please check the BOAQ website from time to time for news updates. You can also receive up to date news by following the BOAQ on LinkedIn.

Þ

APE - Postponed Round 1, 2020

The BOAQ & AACA are continuing to monitor the Coronavirus COVID-19 situation. We are following the guidance of the Commonwealth and State Health Departments on appropriate steps.

Given the evolving Coronavirus situation in Australia, the AACA has determined that the APE National Examination Paper currently scheduled for the **21 April will be postponed until 18 August.**

This email was sent to because you are a registered with the Board of Architects of Queensland.

This email was sent by: **Board of Architects of Queensland**, L3, 87 Wickham Terrace, Spring Hill Old 4000



